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Ryan Craffey

From: Joyrich, Richard <RJoyrich@dmc.org>
Sent: Friday, May 19, 2023 10:36 AM
To: Rhex Edwards; Ryan Craffey
Subject: [External_Sender] Responses to Apparent Violations
Attachments: NRC Response (1)-signed.pdf; NRC Response (2)-signed.pdf

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Attached are our two responses to the Apparent Violations in Inspection Report No. 
03002045/2021001(DRSS); EA-22-135 
 
The first response is for Enclosure 1 of the letter we received from you and the second one (marked OFFICIAL 
USE ONLY) is for Enclosure 2. 
 
Please contact me for any needed further information. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Richard N. Joyrich, MD 
Chair, Radiation Safety Committee 
VHS Harper-Hutzel Hospital 
3990 John R Street 
Detroit, MI 48201 
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